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THE OIL SPOT         
          www.northwestbritishclassics.com 

President’s Note 

 
   Oh my goodness was August busy!  High-
land Games, Brit Bull, Club picnic, Successful 
drive around Newman Lake, and the list goes 
on.  I sent out Welcomes to our new mem-
bers, but I’m going to do it again!  Ron Law-
son,  Hazen Audel,  Nedra Bayne,  Tim & 
Marti Daniels,   Tom & Cheryl Kammerzell,  & 
Carl Coon.  What a impressive amount of 
British cars ( 12 ).   
 

  My heart and deep thanks to Barb Woodall, 
for volunteering to relieve Robert Andrews as the editor of our Oil Spot.  I just 
don’t have enough kind words but, Thank You Very Much!!!    
 

  We had a good meeting at Beck’s Park, hidden in a nice housing develop-
ment, in Post Falls.  There was about 13 fine looking British cars, and had 
some individuals taking pictures!  Our next meeting will be indoors on Octo-
ber 14th at Barlow’s in Liberty Lake.  More information will come out at the 
beginning of October.  
 

  Have a fine time and keep your cars 
shined up. 

 

Randy Staples 

http://www.northwestbritishclassics.com
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Car Club Meeting Pictures 
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Join our FACEBOOK GROUP !! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/603518397696284  

 

——  Note from the Editor   —— 

It is my greatest pleasure to announce that Barb Woodall has volun-

teered to serve our new “NWBC Club “Oil Spot Editor”.  Barb and I will 

co-author the Oil Spot over the next several months.  So for the re-

mainder of 2023, please include both of us in all future emails associ-

ated with Oil Spot contents. 

Cheers.  

Robert Andrews … 208-719-1025 … robertinidaho@outlook.com 

Barb Woodall … woodalleb@comcast.net 

 

2023 - UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

•  Oct 14     NWBC Club Meeting - Stand by for time and location. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/603518397696284
mailto:robertinidaho@outlook.com?subject=Oil%20Spot%20Editor
mailto:woodalleb@comcast.net?subject=Oil%20Spot
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Classified Ads 

 

FOR SALE - 1968 MGB GT.  All reasonable offers consid-
ered.  Contact:  John Solimine, Colfax, WA 

        solerlab@msn.com 
 
        FREE -  used mechanical oil/water gauge I believe fits an XK 120 
          Jaguar, a NOS complete set of bearings and seals for a 1968  
          MGB, and about a dozen other assorted items.   
          Contact Dave Cole   509 723-3610 

 

 

WANTED - Triumph gt6. 
Contact Norm at:  fish4reel01@gmail.com  

 

WANTED - 1974—1976 Triumph TR6 
Contact George Lenes at:  georgelenes@gmail.com  

 

 
Email your add to Robert at   
robertinidaho@outlook.com 

 
Note:  Adds will run for 6 months unless canceled sooner 

 

CLUB DUES 
 

Family membership for one year is $20.00.  New mem-
bers pay $25.00 for the first year which includes club 

name tags which are worn at club meetings and events 
Send your renewal or initial membership to:   

 

Kevan McCallum 
11409 N McCoy Rd. 

Newman Lake  WA   99025 
 

Dues are due January 1st every year 

mailto:solerlab@msn.com
mailto:fish4reel01@gmail.com
mailto:fish4reel01@gmail.com?subject=TR6
mailto:robertinidaho@outlook.com
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Northwest British Classics 

PO Box 2010 

Coeur D’Alene, ID  86816 

Northwest British Classics Club 

Club Officers and other Volunteers 
 

President: Randy Staples  (509) 217-7682   PCAT3255@gmail.com 

Vice President: Wayne Burley 

Secretary: Jim and Maddy Houghton  

Treasurer:  Kevan McCallum  

Editor: Robert Andrews 

BritBull Chairman:  Bill Puskas 

Directors: Bill Puskas, Greg McKinley , Dave Hofstadter  

Web Master:  Kevan McCallum 

mailto:PCAT3255@gmail.com?subject=British%20Car%20Club

